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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Lewis-Evan O, Year 1- Grace T, Year 2- Nathan D, Year 3- Logan F, 
Year 4- Alesha R, Year 5 – Sarah-Louise D, Year 6- Leo S 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Caden P, Year 1- Junior F, Year 2- Mia F, Year 3- Sophea-Ruby R, 

Year 4- Riley P, Year 5 – Kacper K, Year 6 – Rosie L 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Daniel S (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
18th May at 9.00am.  

 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
Please ensure your child is in school next week. We also ask that they 

attend Breakfast Club for the week to ensure they are all in school, well fed 
and ready to go!  Early nights are also a good idea to aid their concentration. 

GOOD LUCK YEAR 6! 
 

PE Kit 
There are still a number of children without a PE Kit, please ensure that your 
child has their PE Kit in school at all times.  Although, PE is timetabled in for a 

specific day, we do change it depending on the weather and if we have outside Sports 
Coaches in to deliver the PE. 
School Cash Office Payment 

The issue we had with online payments seems to have been sorted, sorry if you had 
problems making a payment. 

Royal Wedding 
We are celebrating the Wedding of Prince Harry & Megan in School. On Thursday, 17th May the 
kitchen are making a Garden Party lunch for £2.20 if you normally pay for school dinners. Then on 
Friday, 18th we are having a non-uniform day and the theme is Prince & Princess or red/white/blue. 
There will be a small prize for the best dressed and the children will be doing lots of fun activities 
throughout the day. 

Photographs 
Year 6 will be having an end of term photograph taken on Monday, 21st May.  Class group photos will 

then be taken for the whole school on Wednesday, 13th June. 

London Trip 
A reminder that another £50 payment is due for London by 21st May and then final payment is due 

13th July 2018. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Compassion’ 
Colossians 3:12  

Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with 
compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. 



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
17.5.18 Royal Wedding Garden Party Lunch £2.20 if normally pay for a lunch 

18.5.18 Royal Wedding Day Non-Uniform – Prince, Princess or 
red/white/Blue 

21.5.18 Y1/2 Cobble Hey Farm 
Second Payment due for London 

 
£50 

25.5.18 Non-uniform  
School Closes for Half Term 

£1 Donation 
3.15pm 

6.6.18 School Re-opens  

13.6.18 Class Group Photos  

3.7.18 Reception/KS1 Disco 3.30-4.45pm 

5.7.18 KS2 Disco 3.30-5.00pm 

11.7.18 Nursery Graduation 2.00pm 

12.7.18 Year 6 Performance 6.00-7.30pm 

13.7.18 Final payment for London  

18.7.18 Summer Fair 3.30pm 

20.7.18 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/5 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Skittleball Club Y3/4 Tri-Golf Club 

Friday – Homework 
Year 6 Boosters will continue on a Tuesday and Thursday until 10/5/18 

 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 92.7%, Week 2- 89.9%, Week 3- 88.5%, Week 4 – 85.2%, Week 5 – 86% 
 

The winning class is Year 3 with 96.9% of children making The Magic 97 
 

Lunchtime 
Award  

Dominic M, Y1 
Ellie K, Y4 
Ella G, Y6 

 

Water 
With summer fast approaching it’s important to keep the children hydrated with plain 
water – All Saints’ water bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any 

water bottle with a sports cap can be used.  
 

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
Sun Cream 

 

If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s 
name clearly written on the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children 
will need to be able to apply their own cream under the supervision of an adult in 

school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun cream. 
There are sun creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the 

morning before they come to school. 

Sun Hats 
 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £4.00. 
 

Scooters and Bikes 
Can parents please ensure children do 

not ride scooters or bikes on school 
premises?  They should push them when 

on the school grounds. 
 

School Shoes 
There are a lot of children 

wearing trainers, they need 
to be wearing suitable black 

shoes please. 
 


